Rochester, Jacgueline

Subject: FW: Millstone Farm Trail and Conservation Restriction Ammendment

From: Drew Duckworth [dduckworth@millstonefarm.org]

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 11:17 AM

To: Vanderslice, Lynne; boardofselectmen

Subject: Millstone Farm Trail and Conservation Restriction Ammendment

Dear Lynne,

I am writing with the intent to reopen discussions with the Town of Wilton in regard to the Millstone Farm Trail
and Amendment to the Conservation Restriction.

I walked the trail two weeks ago with Mike Conklin with this intent. I thought we had a positive walk with
productive conversations about the trail. Upon my follow up with him to clarify our discussions, his opinions,
and necessary next steps I was surprised to hear his reply.

At Mike’s request I am reaching out to you to pick up this conversation. Ilook forward to continuing this
conversation with you in hopes to bring us to completion of this topic.

Please let me know what our next steps are to move us forward.
Thanks and Be Well,

Drew Duckworth

Drew Duckworth

Millstone Farm

Farm Manager
dduckworth@millstonefarm.org




